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Re:  ART Third Annual Monitoring Report
ADEC Report Comments

Dear Mt. Pelton;

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation, Contaminated Sites Program (ADEC) has
completed a review of the ART Third Annual Monitoring Report, dated November 1, 2018.

Our review of the report revealed that Table 2 used cleanup levels that have been revised as of October 5,
2018. Please update your report using the cutrent to reflect the current cleanup levels that may be found at
the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation web site in 18 AAC 75 Article 3, Tables B1 and
Table 3. Please revise your report and resubmit it to our office.

If you have questions about this issue, please feel free to contact me at (907) 262-3412, or email at
peter.cambepli@alaska.gov.

Sincerely,

B ——

Peter Campbell
Project Manager

Note: This letter is being transmitted to you in electronic format only. If you require a paper copy, let us know and we will be
happy to provide one to you. In the interest of reducing file space, the Division of SPAR/Contaminated Sites Program is
transitioning to electronic transmission of project correspondence.

cc: Bob Witsell (GE)



